
15th January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 11 Support and Succeed Evening

In order to ensure that you are fully equipped to support your child in their upcoming GCSE examinations, we will
be hosting a ‘Year 11 Support and Succeed Evening’ onWednesday 7th February 2024.

The purpose of the evening is to empower you and provide you with all of the information you need to be able to
take an active role in ensuring that your child achieves their full potential in their GCSE examinations. The
evening is aimed at parents and carers as the students are receiving their input in school.

The evening will include sessions on the following:

● Information on study skills sessions, intervention and additional support we are providing for your child
● Effective revision strategies, creating revision timetables, using flashcards and the importance of sleep
● Subject specific input on how you can support success in English, Maths and Science from the Heads of

Department.

Please arrive at 4.45pm to allow for sign in time and an opportunity to review the accompanying handouts. The
presentations will start promptly at 5pm in the School Hall and will finish by approximately 6pm. Any further
questions or queries you may have can be raised at the end.

We would very much appreciate your attendance at this event, and your ongoing support in ensuring your child
fully understands the importance of the coming months and applies their full attention to examination preparation
both in school and at home.

We know from our own experience and from national research that parental involvement is a major factor in
maximising achievement.

Please complete this Google Form by Friday 26th January 2024 to confirm your attendance. If you have any
further queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office at admin@stopslyhighchool.co.uk or me at
nganatra@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk

Together, with your ongoing support, we can ensure that your child understands the importance of the coming
months and is fully prepared for their GCSE examinations.

Yours sincerely,

Nisha Ganatra
Assistant Headteacher

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdVRs4aa08fzZGtnPmSfk2stqj5ci6JsDHn_ze8lPufC27s0w/viewform?usp=sharing

